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Three years ago, Governor Haley began working with key education stakeholders, Republicans and Democrats on a
plan that transformed the way we fund education in South Carolina— while improving technology and reading in our
schools. Although the court did not take those steps forward into consideration in their ruling, the governor has
continued to work hard to improve the way we educate our children through her rural facilities and teacher
retention initiatives. South Carolina’s students are our future and we will keep working hard for them.
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